RST & FUTURE

Office of the Mayor
August 15,2019

Tony Nguyen, Associate Director Intercollegiate Athletics
University of West Florida

11000 University Parkway

Building 54/154

Pensacola, Florida 32514

Dear Mr. Nguyen,

We understand that that the University of West Florida (UWF) has elected to exercise UWF’s right to
renew the UWF Community Maritime Park Use Agreement dated September 9, 2018 (Use Agreement). As
you are aware, the Community Maritime Park Associates, Inc. (CMPA) assigned the CMPA'’s interest as
lessor of the park to the City of Pensacola (City), including the CMPA’s interest in the Use Agreement in
June of 2017. The Use Agreement has an initial term expiration date of August 15, 2019,

The City recognizes the excitement and energy that Argos Football brings to downtown and is pleased to
contribute to UWF’s vision and future championship success.

This letter shall hereby serve as evidence of the proper renewal of the Use Agreement for the first one
year term, which shall expire August 15, 2020, based on the same terms and conditions as are contained

in the Use Agreement, in accordance Section 1 of the Use Agreement.

This letter of renewal shall be executed with the same formality as the Use Agreement. Please returna
fully executed original to the City for our records.

Sincerely,

Kerrith Fiddler
Assistant City Administrator

University of West Florida

Dr. Martha Saunders, President

Attest:

222 West Main Street Pensacola, Florida 32502

www.cityofpensacola.com



